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RE: Application of Louisville Gas and Electric Company for an Adjustment of Its
Electric and Gas Rates, a Certificate of Public Convenience and Necessity,
Approval of Ownership of Gas Service Lines and Risers, and a Gas Line
Surcharge — Case No. 2012-00

Dear Mr. DeRouen:

Please take notice that Louisville Gas and Electric Company (“LG&E”)
intends to file on or after June 29, 2012, a rate application for a general
adjustment in its electric and gas rates, including changes to its electric and gas
tariffs. The application will be supported by a historic test year ending March
31, 2012. LG&E will also be seeking a Certificate of Public Convenience and
Necessity and Commission permission to take ownership of customers’ gas
service lines and risers. The application will seek approval for a new surcharge
mechanism to recover the costs associated with the ownership of customers’
gas service lines and risers, and other LG&E infrastructure replacements.

LG&E has contemporaneously filed a Request to Use Electronic Case
Filing. Please assign this matter a case number and style and advise us of same
so that it can be incorporated in the application and supporting testimony before
filing with the Commission.
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